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Victor Harbor Road and Main South 

Road Duplication Projects 

Site Investigation Works – Update 

 
Dear Resident / Business Owner, 
 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is continuing site investigation 
works for the Victor Harbor Road and Main South Road duplication projects. 
 
Site investigations are required to better understand the existing conditions and will include: 
 
 Location and depthing of underground services. 

 Geotechnical investigations. 

 Environmental investigations including flora and fauna surveys and noise monitoring. 

 Aboriginal and cultural heritage assessment. 
 
Works will occur intermittently over the coming months.  
 
The investigation sites do not necessarily correspond to areas which will be impacted by the project in 
the final design.  The locations have been carefully chosen to minimise disruption to the community and 
for the best overall understanding of local conditions.  
 
Night works will occur on Victor Harbor Road and Main South Road from Monday, 29 March to Thursday, 
1 April 2021, then again from Monday, 12 April to Saturday, 17 April 2021. These works will be 
undertaken as night works when traffic volumes are lower, between the hours of 7pm and 7am each 
night and will occur at the following locations: 
 

  Victor Harbor Road 

 Between Main South Road, Old Noarlunga and Robinson Road, Seaford Heights 
 
  Main South Road 

 Between Malpas Road and Port Road, Aldinga 
 
Other site investigations will also occur during the daytime between the hours of 7am and 7pm. 

 
All roads will remain open, with some localised speed and lane restrictions in place. Road users are 
advised to take extra care when workers are on site, and observe signage when travelling through the 



 

 

 

  

area.  In the event that access to your property is required for these works, we will contact you directly 
to obtain your permission and discuss the nature of the works. 
 
Some noise can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses, as much as practically 
possible. 
 
The Department appreciates your patience and understanding while these important works are 

undertaken.  

For further information please contact the project team on call 1300 794 880, email 
dit.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au or visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/msrd or www.dit.sa.gov.au/vhrd  
 
We also encourage you join the project mailing list to receive project updates and information as it 
becomes available.  Register your details by visiting the project website at www.dit.sa.gov.au/vhrd 
or www.dit.sa.gov.au/msrd and selecting Registration, Feedback and Suggestions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team 

Department for Infrastructure and Transport 

#16836330 
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